
A Celebration of Shorebirds Migrating Between Hemispheres

LONE PINE, CA
April 24 & 25, 2015
Join us for a day of birding and discovery  
at Owens Lake Important Bird Area. 

Tours, Speakers, Inspiration

Tickets: $35; $20 for students;  
	        Children under 12 – free with an adult

Registration includes evening receptions, continental 
breakfast, lunch with inspiring speakers, and in-depth 
morning and afternoon tours with expert guides.

Details and registration at friendsoftheinyo.org/foiD7/owenslakefestival 
For more information call 760-873-6500 or email owenslakefestival@friendsoftheinyo.org

“...Large flocks of shorebirds in flight over the water in the distance, wheeling about show en masse,  

now silvery now dark, against the gray-blue of the water.  

There must literally be thousands of birds within sight of this spot...”  

Joseph Grinnell, Sept. 24, 1917

http://friendsoftheinyo.org/foiD7/owenslakefestival

